
P&C Fathers Day Stall: 
Our P&C will be conducting a Fathers Day Stall in Week 7, where a variety of quality yet affordable items will be available for our 
students to purchase for the significant male in their lives. Costs for items on sale range between $1.00 and $5.00 and will be 
available for the students to browse and buy on Wednesday August 31st, Thursday September 1st and Friday September 2nd. 
Additional information is available on the last page of this newsletter. 
 

School Assembly: 
The first assembly for Term 3 was hosted by our Year 2/3 Students from TA4 last Friday. The students in TA4 did a great job in 
making their Talk for Writing work come to life in the form of a mini-theatre production. Congratulations to the students and staff 
from TA4 for such an entertaining presentation, and also to the numerous recipients of Merit Certificates and PBIS Awards. Our 
next whole school assembly will be on Friday August 26th, hosted by TA15. 
 

2022 Kindergarten Enrolments: 
Carey Park Primary School are still taking 2022 Kindy enrolments for children born between 
1 July 2018 and 30 June 2019. Enrolment packages can be picked up from Administration. 
We are soon required to submit our projected student numbers for next year to the 
Department of Education to help assist with planning, so If you know of someone who may have a 2023 kindy-aged child, please 
let them know places are still open, but limited. Alternatively, call the school on 9796 2900 for enquiries. 
 

Supporting our School Canteen 
Our school canteen has been well supported by many of our families over the years, however we are still seeing a number of 
children being provided with lunches on canteen days that have been purchased from fast food outlets. In light of this, I strongly 
encourage all families who wish to purchase their childôs lunch on Wednesdays, Thursdays or Fridays to do so from our canteen. 
In this way you are providing your child with a more nutritious meal and are also supporting this vital school service. 
 

School Uniforms: 
It is very pleasing that most of our students are coming to school every day dressed in the school uniform. However, there are still 
a small number of students who are turning up at school each day not wearing the approved school uniform, in particular their 
jumper. As we have a small number of spare jumpers at the school, we are presently allowing these students to borrow one, 
though it is very important that for the long term that each child owns a school uniform which they wear to school every day. 
If any parents or carers happen to have old school uniforms at home that their children no longer wear, we would greatly 
appreciate them being donated to the school as second-hand items. Our P & C are able to on-sell these through the Uniform 
Shop at a heavily discounted rate to those families who require them. 
 

In Term Swimming Lessons: 
If your child is in Pre Primary, Year 1, 2, 3 or 4 they should have brought home their in-term swimming note and form recently. 
The cost is $66.00 which covers children for the bus hire and pool entry for two weeks at the South West Sports Centre, 
commencing in Week 7 on Monday 29th of August. In order to keep the total cost as low as possible, we have had to limit total 
numbers participating to 130 students (or 65 per group). To secure your childôs place, please return the blue form and payment as 
soon as possible. Once participant numbers reach 130, we will be unable to accept any additional enrolments, unless there is a 
cancellation. 
 

Year 7 Enrolments for 2023:  
Newton Moore Senior High School have informed us that they are yet to receive all anticipated enrolments from our current Year 
6 students. Out of 37 Year 6 students we still have in excess of 20 students whose families have not handed in their enrolment 
forms to Newton Moore Senior High. Parents and carers are reminded that all schools are expected to submit their anticipated 
2023 numbers to the Education Department by August 12th. After this date, decisions are made about course selections and 
electives, so if your child is not enrolled at a High School by this date, then it is possible that they may miss out on their preferred 
choices of subjects. If parents/carers have lost their enrolment forms, we do have spares available in the front office of our school. 
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Merit Certificate Winners 
 



  

Whatôs happening in Term 3é  
 

12 August - Winter Carnival 

19 August - Book Week Dress Up Parade 

26 August - Assembly TA15 

29 August - 9 September - Junior Interm Swimming 

16 September - Assembly TA7 


